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Albert D. Hammack TOWN SECRETARY
Gayle Kirby
November 20, 2017

Mr. T.C. Broadnax
City Manager

City of Dallas

1500 Marilla St.
Room 4EN

Dallas, Texas 75201

Re: Dockless Bike Share Program
Mr. Broadnax:

On November 13, 2017, I mailed you copies of the letters I sent to three dockless bicycle
companies as a follow-up to individual meetings held with LimeBike, VBikes, and Spin. Most
recently, I left a message for you earlier today, requesting the City of Dallas’ assistance with the
operation and management of its dockless bicycle program. Anticipating your busy schedule, I
previously left messages with your staff about the topic. Regrettably, no one with the City of
Dallas has replied to my requests to discuss what has become an important issue for Highland
Park.

While possibly an exciting and fun entrepreneurial adventure for the dockless bicycle companies
and Dallas, the impact to our town has been anything but that. Resident complaints and the demand
on our employees to police the haphazard scattering of bikes throughout our community by the
companies’ patrons take away from accomplishing the work of the Town.

Ilook forward to visiting with your appropriate staff to discuss the assistance by Dallas to institute
a means for its dockless bicycle vendors to daily collect their unattended bikes strewn around
Highland Park.

Thank you,

)

Bill Lindley
Town Administrator

cc: Chelsea Monty, Assistant



